
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 27th January 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been working 
hard in Maths to determine the difference be-
tween addition and subtraction. The  children 
know that they need to look for the symbol 
to determine which calculation to do.  

The children have enjoyed having their grown
-ups to see their work this year.  

In English, the children have been thinking of 
adjectives to describe The Secret Sky Garden 
and then they have used these to write a set-
tling description.  

In Geography, the children have been learn-
ing  about compass directions— North, South, 
East and West.  

Next week,  the children are going to be mov-
ing on to think about multiplication and this 
unit starts with the children recognising and 
creating equal groups.  

In English,  the children are going to be writ-
ing a persuasive letter to persuade Mrs Foster  
that they need a wildlife garden.  

In Geography, the children are going to con-
tinue learning about continents and oceans.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Doodle Maths work is set every week.  

Children should also complete one piece of 
homework each week from their new Spring 1 
Homework Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday  

Star of the week 

Hawking: Malaaika                   

Franklin:   Ellis 

 Newton:  Mohid 

 

Word of the Week:  Everybody—it would be 
fantastic if the children can learn to spell 
this too.  

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


